
Welcome to the Annual Meeting of Residents
August 17, 2021

Please register at sign in table!



 WDCA Year in Review
 DPD – Neighborhood Watch
 Updates
◦ Bike Lane
◦ 716 S Poplar St
◦ Group Living Amendment
◦ WDCA Communications

 Near SE Area Plan
 City Council Representatives
 Board Elections
 Open Forum
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 Jane Lorimer, VP

 Tim Rooney, Immediate Past President

 Wendy Glazer, Secretary

 Joanna Milewski, Treasurer

 Marsha Badanes

 Margot Gilbert-Frank

 Jacquie Marks
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 165 Households are members (30%)

 2021 Budget is on track 
◦ Income of about $4600

◦ Expenses at about $3500. 

 Our current balance is about $11,000 
including our reserve funds.
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48%

24%

28%

Dues

Added donations

Advertising

Where Our Money Comes From

40%

26%

22%

9%

4%

Newsletter, special…

Website, Zoom & Email

Meetings space, signage

Supplies/USPS Box, etc

Beautification Projects

Where Our Money Goes



 Migrated to Zoom during Covid quarantine

 Updated bylaws to reflect current name, statutes 
and ensured inclusivity for renters

 Beautification project spring/fall  
◦ Cut and sprayed curb weeds on Monaco & Quebec and 

select other entrance areas & want to add additional
◦ Want to do trash cleanup in fall

 Restarted monthly social events

 Communications
◦ Upgraded WDCA website
◦ Migrated eNews to Mail Chimp 
◦ Quarterly newsletters delivered to each home
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 Officer Michael Borquez –Community Resource Officer

 Christie Mochoruk, DPD Volunteer

 Non emergency number 720.913.1300
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 Bike lane originally was to run from Kearney 
to Quebec along E. Virginia Ave.

 WDCA Bike Committee achieved a 
compromise in the route – Now Monaco to 
Niagara with a jog to Newport.
◦ Safer for bikers
◦ Connects with planned Newport St pedestrian 

crossing

 Phase II to continue to Quebec is still on the 
table; HOWEVER, we hope the city now better 
understands the dangers of that plan.
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Cottonwood Community Alternatives bought 
the property from the City of Denver and sale 
was finalized.
◦ Use as residential care for those with intellectual 

and/or developmental challenges

◦ Property being remodeled now

◦ Occupancy planned for Spring 2022
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 Group Living Amendment passed City Council 
in February 2021. WDCA stood opposed.
◦ The plan has loopholes and unclear language that 

are still in controversy

◦ Comments received in opposition outweighed those 
in favor

 Safe & Sound, an advocate group, has succeeded in 
obtaining a repeal measure to be voted upon on 
the November ballot.
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Harvey Cohen
WDCA Past President
Member of Area Plan Steering Committee











DENVERGOV.ORG/NEARSOUTHEASTPLAN



Councilwoman Amanda Sawyer District 5

Councilman Paul Kashmann District 6
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2020-2021 District 5 
Annual Year in Review

Winston Downs Community Association
August 17, 2021



District 5 Year in Review

• 50+ articles, newsletters, and editorials for various news outlets; nearly 100 community 
meetings

• Funded a traffic study of 8th Avenue from Colorado Blvd. to Quebec St. to enhance safety and 
quality of life

• Initiated a new D5 tradition: Parks Clean Up Day, bringing together volunteers twice a year to 
tidy D5’s City-managed parks

• Authoring Charter Amendment 2F and an ordinance amending Denver’s open meeting laws to 
increase community access to government and allow for remote electronic meeting 
participation

• Secured over $267,000 in State funding to implement a community policing program along E 
Colfax from Monaco to Yosemite, and from 11th to 17th Avenues to address the uptick in violent 
crime in that area.

• Advanced an ordinance providing free access to legal counsel for residents facing eviction who 
make less than 80% of the area median income. 

• Increased oversight of the Mayor’s Office by writing Measure 2E which gives Council 
confirmation authority over 14 Mayoral appointees.



Join the Conversation!
Did you know?

• The VA property in Bellevue-Hale will be up for sale soon. It is over 
five acres and will have to go through the City’s Large Development 
Review process before it can be developed. 

• Redistricting is happening in 2022! Every 10 years the City changes 
City Council boundaries using Census data. Resident participation is 
vital.

• Rezoned in early 2019, the large parcel at Grape & Leetsdale is in 
the Design Review process now and will be developed in the near 
future.

• Several D5 parks are getting upgrades this year! Find out specifics 
on our website.

• 660 S. Monaco Property is still on bankruptcy hold.



Newport & Alameda Signal

• This is a long-awaited stoplight and signaled crosswalk at Newport & Alameda
• We are in the final construction phase of the project.
• Completion will be determined by availability of construction materials. 

We 
are 
here!



$450 Million Bond Proposal



District 5 Bond Projects

Here are the currently funded projects in District 5



Redistricting 2022

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

Every 10 years, when the U.S. Census 
releases its data, Denver City Council leads 
a process to re-draw council district 
boundaries. 

• Visit representable.org to map YOUR 
“community of interest” and submit it to 
the Council team. 

• A series of public meetings will be 
scheduled soon. 

• Visit denvergov.org/redistricting for 
more info.



Stay in touch with us!

DON’T FORGET TO FILL OUT OUR ANNUAL DISTRICT 5 
COMMUNITY SURVEY!

 https://bit.ly/D5Survey2021

instagram.com/denvercouncil5

twitter.com/denvercouncil5 

facebook.com/DenverCouncil5
Visit our new website using this QR 

Code or at bit.ly/D5Website
DenverCouncil5@denvergov.org

303.337.5555 



 Candidate introductions
◦ Each candidate has 2 minutes

 Each member household received a ballot
◦ Voting by WDCA members only

◦ One vote per household

◦ Please vote for only 3 candidates
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 Newsletters delivered quarterly to all residents

 Website www.winstondowns.org

 Facebook www.facebook.com/wdhoa

 eNews Updates

 Socials designed to meet your neighbors

 Yard signs for special events, meetings
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1. Are there other things we could consider to 
better reach residents?

2. Is the news we send okay?

3. Are you interested in special speaker series 
such as: 

◦ Scams & frauds

◦ Interim updates from City Councilpersons

◦ Current issues such as the Area Plan, November 
ballot issues

◦ Water or Denver Parks presentations
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What’s on your mind?
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Winston Downs Community Association
Website: www.winstondowns.org
eMail: info@winstondowns.org
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